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Since April 2015 early year’s pupil premium (EYPP) has been available from the 
government for some 3 and 4 year old children to support educational 
outcomes.  When children come to nursery, we ask parents to complete 
relevant information with our admissions form so that we can apply for this 
additional funding.  The government make the decision about who is entitled 
to receive it, then the school receives £103 per term for each child who is 
eligible. 
 
EYPP funding received to date is as follows: 

EYPP funding received 

Summer Term 2015 £1,240.30 

Autumn Term 2015 £723.45 

Spring Term 2016 £1,339.00 

Summer Term 2016 £1,550.25 

Autumn Term 2016 £1,033.50 

Spring Term 2017 £667.50 

Total £6,554.00 

 
This funding is used to provide additional training for all staff on local and 
national research projects to help them deliver more effective education for 
children.  We join with other nursery schools and private and voluntary 
providers to host a nursery conference on aspects of effective teaching and 
learning each January.  The training for staff and governors around the 
effectiveness of sustained shared thinking, high quality interactions and 
children’s wellbeing will ensure we are fully aware of the value this adds to 
children’s progress. 
 
As part of our regular review of children’s progress, we are monitoring the 
progress and attainment of children entitled to early year’s pupil premium to 
ensure that they have benefited from identified interventions, and March 2017 
assessments demonstrate that these children are making strong and sustained 
progress. 


